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To the Principal, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

m

Dear Sir Arthur, m■
As regards the Graduate Faculty there 

are two admirable divisional committees - one appoint­
ed by the Arts group, and the other by the Science 
group.

M

I should like to consult both of these.
-SIIt might be advisable also to have a 

Special Committee, and I suggest Dr. Meakins, representing 
Medicine, Professor Uoodhead representing Arts, Dr.
Johnson representing Pure Science, Professor E. Brown 
representing Applied Science, and Professor Stanley 
representing yourself.

■is should, I think, pay special con­
sideration to the development of Research, Graduate 
Teaching, and to Education, but we should have com­
plete freedom in our scope of inquiry.

-t is most important to call in to some I
oi our meetings some of the younger men, such as Dr. Gollip, 
Professor Clarke, and other men actually carrying out 
search, such as Dr. Murray, Dr. Foster, Dr. Maass and 
others.

re-

s?E Yours very truly,1
s
m

1
A. S. Eve,
Dean of the Faculty of 

Graduate Studies and Research.
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